Communication: C13
Committee of the Whole (PM)
February 7, 2023

Item #2
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] new Condo proposal planned for Wigwoss & Hwy 7
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 9:08:22 AM

From: Joyce w -

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 8:58 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] new Condo proposal planned for Wigwoss & Hwy 7

Dear team,

I'm Joyce and | live at- Vittorio De Luca Dr, Woodbridge.l disagree with the development of
this 12-storey building. The first is that it is too close to Highway 7, which will bring traffic safety
hazards. The second is that the land area is too small, the developers use all the area, there is no
public area.

TKS &B.RGDS
WendJuan(Joyce) Wu



